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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND 
JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF JUDICIAL VACANCIES 

 
The Judicial Nominating Commission of Rhode Island 
seeks candidates for the following five (5) vacancies: 

 
(1) Associate Justice of the Rhode Island District Court 

(2) Associate Justice of the Rhode Island Family Court 

(3) Associate Justice of the Rhode Island Family Court 
(Prospective Vacancy, March 31, 2021) 

(4) Associate Justice of the Rhode Island Superior Court 

(5) Associate Justice of the Rhode Island Workers’ Compensation Court 

To start the application process, interested qualified applicants should go to www.jnc.ri.gov and 
click on the link entitled “Begin Application Process”.  An application for a Family Court 
vacancy will deemed to be for both Family Court vacancies.  Applications must be submitted 
electronically.  PAPER APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 

The deadline for filing applications with the Commission is 5:00 p.m. February 23, 2021.   

If you have any questions about the application process, please call Chairperson, 
Sarah T. Dowling at 401-241-3698, e-mail her at sarahtdowling@cox.net or log on to 
www.jnc.ri.gov for more information. 

The Judicial Nominating Commission encourages qualified applicants who will reflect racial, 
ethnic and gender diversity within the judiciary. 

 
 

SARAH T. DOWLING, CHAIRPERSON 
JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 

 


